
 
      September 19, 2022 
 
 
 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
NH Public Utilities Commission  
21 S. Fruit, Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 

RE: DE 22-043-Electric Assistance Program 2022-2023 Program Year Administrative 
Budgets 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
The Electric Assistance Program Advisory Board (Advisory Board), of which the Department of 
Energy is a member, met on August 22, 2022, and voted unanimously to recommend the Commission 
approve the 2022-2023 program year administrative budgets for the Electric Assistance Program 
(EAP).  The Department of Energy supports the recommendation of the Advisory Board and encloses 
it here. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
     /s/ Amanda O. Noonan 
 
     Amanda O. Noonan 
     Director, Consumer Services  
 
 
CC: EAP Advisory Board 

   
 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
 
 
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
Christopher J. Ellms, Jr. 
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